To: Planning Mailbox <planning@broxbourne.gov.uk>

Subject: New Aldi Store

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am sending this e-mail to the Council Planning Department to voice my dismay about the recent planning refusal by Broxbourne Council to a new Aldi Store proposed in Waltham Cross. Obviously the gentleman who refused this planning consent does not reside in Waltham Cross.

In Waltham Cross we have one supermarket (Sainsburys) and the majority of residents in Waltham Cross are desperate for another supermarket, why were we not consulted? we live in the borough and we should have been consulted and asked for our views and opinions.

Any given day you can enter Sainsburys and they have no milk and no bread, these are staple things that people need, Sainsburys just don't care, they have the monopoly and myself and lots of people that I have spoken to agree, WE NEED ANOTHER SUPERMARKET IN THE WALTHAM CROSS AREA. I live in Highgrove Court an Independent Living Scheme for the elderly, we do not own cars to be able to travel to other areas to do our shopping and are forced to shop in Sainsburys, we do not have a choice. A branch of Aldi is desperately needed in this area and myself and various other residents like Miss Marion Moy of flat 12 Highgrove Court agrees that we need another supermarket, as do the majority of my fellow residents, we have 30 flats in our block. I live in flat 13 Highgrove Court, Raglan Avenue, Waltham Cross EN8 8DS.

We need another supermarket within easy walking distance from Raglan Avenue.

We would really like to understand the reasoning behind the Councils decision in refusing this planning application, which we feel is ludicrous.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Anne Dunning

Sent from Mail for Windows